
ORD-31 CORRESPONDENCE – Christine Kleinstiver 
 

From: Christine [mailto:christineptm@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 28, 2015 12:04 PM 
To: cityclerk 
Subject: Ordinace 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN! 
 

 I AM ASKING THAT YOU WOULD PLEASE VOTE YES ON THE DOG AND CAT 
LIFESAVING ORDINANCE ON MARCH 3… I AM UNABLE TO ATTEND BUT WANT TO 

VOICE MY SUPPORT FOR A YES VOTE AS THIS WOULD REDUCE THE KILLINGS 
AND SUFFERING OF MANY ANIMALS!  IT MAKES NOTHING BUT SENSE TO VOTE 

FOR THIS! STUDIES SHOW UNSTERILIZED DOGS ARE 2.6 MORE LIKELY TO 
ATTACK THE STERILIZED DOGS. I WITNESS ON ALMOST ON A WEEKLY BASIS UN 

NEUTERED PITBULLS WHO ARE NOTHING MORE THAN BREEDING MACHINES, FOR 
PROFIT! 

 
(PLEASE FORWARD THIS E-MAIL IF THIS IS NOT THE CORRECT E-MAIL). 

 
THANK YOU! 

 

CHRISTINE KLEINSTIVER 
 

mailto:christineptm@yahoo.com

